
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

 

 

SPELLING TEST: Friday, December 1st    

  

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: “Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening”  

                                   by Robert Frost 

“If at fIrst you don’t succeed, 

Try, try again.” 

November 27th – December 1st:    

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• December 5th: In-

House Planetarium 

Visit 

 

• December 18th – 

January 3rd: Winter 

Break 

 

• January 4th:  Students 

Return 

A Look into What 

We’re Learning: 

Science: Sun, Moon, and 

Stars; How daylight 

changes as the Earth 

rotates and revolves. 

Math: See Chapter 7 

Newsletter Here 

Nature Study – 

Selections may include 

Oak Leaves 

 

 

 

 

 

men 

man 

for 

ran 

run 

 

 

 

dog 

eats 

fast 

food 

jump 

was 

that 

his 

led 

lay 

 

 

 

apple 

ate 

author 

bread 

brown 

Sentences: 

In addition to the spelling words for the week, we have begun including a 

sentence on our phonogram and spelling tests. 

The words used for our sentence will include words from previous lists in an 

effort to maintain mastery of our spelling words.  Sentences are graded on 

spelling accuracy, as well as beginning with a capital letter and the correct 

endmark.  
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